

NHA School Council Meeting Agenda and Minutes

Date: 3/10/22	For the attention of: The Leadership Team
Who is in attendance at this meeting?	
JGo, JJa, DAd, JMs.	
Has everyone seen the minutes from the last meeting? Are these minutes OK?	
Yes, all agreed.	
Would anybody like to mention anything important before we start?	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> JJa: Asked if the student council could meet more frequently? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ABr to look into this and discuss with MRe.
1. First thing we are going to talk about: Deciding roles for Student Council	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chair Vice Chair Treasurer Secretary 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chair: JJa/ JMs Vice chair: JJa/ JMs Treasurer: Dad d. Secretary: ABr
2. Second thing we are going to talk about: Feedback re site developments/ improvements	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Floor artwork in education playground What would we like to see? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> All agreed that the ground artwork brightened up the playground. Most: felt like this improved how the school looked and felt. Some: thought it was a bit busy. Next: the council raised the bike track and wanted an update. BRE site manager to attend next meeting with an update.
3. Third thing we are going to talk about: Resources/ Internet/ Technology around school	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Infrastructure 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Student council raised internet connectivity as an ongoing issue. Additional gaming suite would be good. Internet connectivity in music department still needs addressing. Oakford not addressed this. ABR to get update. More musical instruments not purchased. Air conditioning for the gym. What are the chances of this? BRE to attend next meeting to discuss.
4. Fourth thing we are going to talk about: Pupil Wellbeing	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Councillors asked what would improve student wellbeing? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> More trips in both education and care time. Councillors to consult with peers. ABr to speak to MRe and subject leads. Better internet. ABR to contact Oakford.
Fifth thing we are going to talk about: Future Site Works	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Adventure playground Bike track 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> This was not discussed and will be moved to the next student council agenda. BRE to give student council an update on bid made etc.
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Would anybody like to mention anything else/ A.O.B? 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Student council badges: MRE to order more.